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Order 12/2 to 12/16

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.
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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
DECEMBER

16
CLUB NEO

APPAREL 2024-2025

$8.99 SOLID ARM
SLEEVE
Available in 2 other
colors.

$20.99 UA Team
Women's 4"
Shorty

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece 1/4
Zip

$37.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Cotton
Rich Fleece 1/4
Zip

$23.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$23.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$29.99 UA Men's Team
Tech Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.99 UA Women's
Team Tech Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$18.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.99 UA Men's Team
Tech Long Sleeve
T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.
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$32.99 UA Women's
Team Tech Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$26.99 BSN Ultimate
Long Sleeve
Performance
Hoodie Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$38.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$38.99 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$50.99 UA Women's
Rival Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$50.99 UA Rival Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$37.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Premier
1/4 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$37.99 BSN SPORTS
Premier 1/4 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$22.99 Gildan Heavy
Blend Crewneck
Sweatshirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$16.99 Gildan Heavy
Cotton 100%
Cotton T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.
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$18.99 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$51.99 BSN SPORTS
Step-Up
Backpack (Black)

$34.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Joggers
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Joggers
Available in 1 other
color.

$47.99 UA Rival Fleece
Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

$47.99 UA Women's
Rival Fleece
Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.
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